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This is in response to your letter of December 7, 1993. An 
investigation was initiated concerning Sea Life Park, Waimanalo, 
Hawaii. That investigation has been completed and we believe there 
have been violations of the Animal Welfare Act. A case has been 
prepared recommending legal action be taken against the facility, 
and has been forwarded to our staff in Hyattsville, Maryland for 
action. 

We do appreciate your concern for the animals. If you have any 
questions concerning this matter, or the Animal Welfare Act, please 
feel free to contact this office. Our telephone number is (916) 
551-1561. 

Sincerely, 

Homer E. Malaby, Jr., DVM 
Animal care Specialist 
Animal Care, Western Sector 

cc: E. Lyons, VMO 
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